                                                                                                     May 4, 2017
Dear Parents,
Hello!
We have been working on a Mother’s Day project so be looking for it next week. The boys and girls are eager to give you their special poem and “Moms are Special” flower writing! ENJOY!!!! ( (
As we enter the countdown stretch to the end of the school year, we still have lots of learning and fun things planned to do! The year has gone by very quickly and the children have shown so much growth personally as well as academically!!  ( ( 
Summer Birthdays: Please let me know if your child would like to bring in a treat to share with his/her classmates anytime during the month of May. Please plan for 16 children. Thank You!
F.Y.I. 
**ACES- May 10th Students will be walking with Mrs. Zuhlke.
**Camping Week in our classroom: May 29th-June 2nd.

**Field Trip Forester Park: Tuesday, June 6th.

**Walking Field Trip to Marlette Library/Marlette Oil & Gas:   

     Wednesday, June 7th.
**Gayle’s Trail Walkathon: Friday, June 9th. (P.M)
**Last Day of School: Tuesday, June 13th. It will be a half day of school:       
    Noon Dismissal ( (
Have a relaxing and fun-filled weekend!

